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As a working parent with a demanding schedule, I strongly support keeping mail-in 

voting in place. Oregon's mail-in voting system makes it easier to vote without 

barriers and allows voters the time to make informed decisions. Mail-in voting is more 

equitable, and makes it easier for disabled Oregonians to vote. Our mail-in voting 

system has worked for decades, and SB 210 would create unnecessary obstacles for 

voters and undermine our democracy. We should be finding ways to make voting 

more accessible, not more difficult. 


